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Troup County Convenience Centers’ Holiday Hours 
 

Troup County, Ga. July 2, 2021 – The Loyd-Tatum and Work Camp Convenience Centers will 
not be open for business on Sunday, July 4, 2021 in observance of the Fourth of July holiday. 
These Convenience Centers will reopen and return to normal schedules on Monday, July 5, 
2021. 

All other Convenience Centers’ hours of operation will not be affected by the holiday closures 
due to their regular Tuesday-Saturday schedules.  

For more information and normal hours of operation, please visit: 
https://www.troupcountyga.gov/Sanitation/Convenience_Centers  

 

Media Contact: Caroline Johnson, Communications Manager, (706) 298-3670 or 
cjohnson@troupcountyga.gov. 

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 
www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 
Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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